
 

 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
St. Tammany Parish Development District                                          

opens applications for candidates to serve on                                     
Board of Commissioners 

 
The St. Tammany Parish Development District Nominating Committee will accept 
and review resumes and questionnaires from applicants interested in serving on its 
Board of Commissioners to fill one expiring seat. All applicants must be qualified 
voters and taxpayers within St. Tammany Parish. Terms will begin January 1, 2026, 
and run through December 31, 2028. 
 
The District is a political subdivision of the State of Louisiana, created by the 
Legislature to foster business and economic development in St. Tammany Parish 
and operates under the Louisiana Code of Governmental Ethics. The Board of 
Commissioners holds regular meetings, generally on the third Thursday of every 
month. 
 
The position requires a commitment of time, submission of an annual Tier 2.1 
Financial Disclosure, nondisclosure agreement, ethics training, sexual harassment 
prevention training, cybersecurity awareness training, a family roster, a background 
check, and a willingness to invest knowledge, expertise, and service. 
 
Candidates of particular interest are those with expertise in economic development, 
business development, business management, legal, finance, real estate, 
transportation, logistics and advanced manufacturing. 
 
Candidate Application and Questionnaire: https://sttammanyedc.org/stpdd-board-
candidate-application 
 
Submit a resume, cover letter, candidate questionnaire, and candidate application 
by end of business on Friday, October 3, 2025.Email your submission to 
sdelong@sttammanyedc.org 
 
For more information, contact Sharon DeLong, Director of Finance & 
Administration, at (985) 809-7874. 

*** 
 

https://sttammanyedc.org/stpdd-board-candidate-application
https://sttammanyedc.org/stpdd-board-candidate-application
mailto:sdelong@sttammanyedc.org

